
S U M M I T  H I G H  S C H O O L

8th Grade 
Information Night

Feb. 19th | SHS Gym & Commons | 6:00 - 8:15pm

A SPECIAL EVENT FOR  
FUTURE STUDENTS & PARENTS

We are so excited to welcome the Class of 2024! 
Incoming freshmen and parents are invited to 

come see what Summit is all about.

The evening will start for our Spanish speaking families at 5:30 in the 
library.

Our Clubs & Activities Fair will begin at 6:00 in the commons. Talk to 
advisors and coaches to learn about the opportunities available to you.

Head to the gym at 6:30 to hear from staff & students about what makes 
Summit High School great! We’ll cover academics, culture and more!

At 7:00 we’ll begin our Elective Presentations. During this time you will have 
a chance to visit 4 different presentations including one that talks about our 
AP program. Be sure to pick up a flyer with more info that night!

And if you’d like to pick up some Summit gear, our Boosters will have 
SHS sweatshirts, hats and more available to purchase.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!
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